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Welcome  to the latest issue of our newsletter, The EDS Post,
which brings you our latest news and updates.

The main focus of this newsletter is training, development and promotion,
reiterating our commitment to our team, that we encourage to continue to learn,
progress and enhance their careers with us.

Amanda has more responsibility in her role as a Registered Manager and Gosia
has been promoted to Branch Manager. Kirsty and Josie are progressing well
through their probationary period and we look forward to welcoming them to their
new roles.

Earlier this year we moved to brand new offices at The Glass Yard in Chesterfield,
where we have really settled in. Our location is central to the area that we serve,
which takes in the Derbyshire Dales, North Derbyshire and parts of South
Yorkshire.

We are always looking out for people to join our team, so if you know anyone who
is keen to work with a progressive and dynamic company the really cares, they can
call us and send in their details by email. 

Next month there will be an extra long weekend (2-5 June) on the occasion of HM
the Queen who will be celebrating her Platinum Jubilee. Our Queen has devoted
the last 70 years of her life to a grateful nation and commonwealth, and everyone
here at EDS Homecare sends her our very best wishes.

Finally, we have all been saddened by the events unfolding in Ukraine. This
independent nation is doing all it can to repel an unwelcome intruder and we all
hope that the conflict is resolved in the very near future.

We hope you and your family keep well and we look forward to seeing you soon. 

Best wishes

Kate, Amanda & Team

EDS Homecare
Call: 01433 631380 & 01246 410887
W: www.eds-care.co.uk | E: care@e-d-s.org

 
Platinum Celebrations

Everyone here at EDS Homecare
would like to send Her Majesty our
very sincere good wishes on the
occasion of her Platinum Jubilee.

 

 

 

 
Promotion for Amanda
Amanda has expanded her Registered Manager role
and is now overseeing the day-to-day management
of the services for each area.

 
 

Gosia branches out
Gosia has progressed to Branch Manager and is
soon to be undertaking her Level 5 qualification
(progression to Registration).

 
 

 

 

 

Dynamic duo
Kirsty and Josie are
both well into their
probationary period of
their new co-ordinator
roles, which they will
take up later this year.

New offices
We are now settled into our new
offices at The Glass Yard and always
enjoy welcoming staff, clients,
relatives and friends to say ‘hello'.
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United with Ukraine
Our thoughts go out to all the people
of Ukraine who have had to endure
unimaginable suffering at the hands of
an unwelcome invading force.
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